
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY of the Draft Initial Study with Proposed 
Mitigated Negative Declaration/Environmental Assessment (Draft IS/EA), 
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration, virtual public 
meeting, and in-person open house.

WHAT’S BEING PLANNED
The California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) is 
proposing seismic restoration 
of the San Gregorio Creek 
Bridge (Bridge Number 35-0030) 
on State Route (SR) 1 (also 
known as Cabrillo Highway or 
Highway 1) in unincorporated 
San Mateo County from post 
mile (PM) 17.40 to 18.20, just 
south of SR 84. Alternatives 
under consideration include 
retrofitting the existing bridge or 
replacing the existing bridge with 
a new bridge featuring pedestrian and bicycle facilities. The environmental 
consequences of the project are summarized in the Draft IS/EA. 
The project area is not located on a hazardous materials site, as defined by 
Government Code Section 65962.5 (Cortese List). 

WHAT’S AVAILABLE
The Draft IS/EA is available to read or download at 
CaltransD4Environmental.com. For printed copies or assistance, email 
Tanvi.Gupta@dot.ca.gov.
The Draft IS/EA is also accessible through an interactive web-based 
platform at CaltransD4Environmental.com. This platform can display text 
in multiple languages based on your web browser. It contains the same 
information as the PDF version of the document but offers interactive 
features and is optimized for mobile devices.
TTY users may request copies of the Draft IS/EA in alternative formats 
through the California Relay Service at 1 (800) 735-2929 (TTY to Voice), 
1 (800) 735-2922 (Voice to TTY) or 711.

LEARN MORE AND COMMENT
Learn more by attending either an in-person open house or virtual public 
meeting. At these meetings, attendees will have the opportunity to learn 
about the project and ask questions.
•	 A virtual public meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, 

from 5:30 to 7:00 PM. Visit CaltransD4Environmental.com to view 
the virtual meeting details. 

•	 An in-person open house will be held on Wednesday, February 26, 
2025, from 6:00 to 7:30 PM at La Honda-Pescadero Unified School 
District Office, 360 Butano Cutoff, Pescadero, CA 94060.

Submit a comment in writing by March 7, 2025. Send by mail to Caltrans 
District 4, Office of Environmental Analysis, ATTN: Tanvi Gupta, P.O. Box 
23660, MS 8B, Oakland, CA 94623-0660, by email to Tanvi.Gupta@
dot.ca.gov, or through the interactive web-based platform, available at 
CaltransD4Environmental.com.
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